
TOWN OF VIRGIL
NOTICE OF MEETING

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE VIRGIL TOWN BOARD 

 
            NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that 
a special meeting will be held before the 
Virgil Town Board on October 22, 2024, 
at 7:00 p.m. at the Virgil Town Hall 1176 
Church Street, Virgil NY 13045. This 
special meeting is being held to discuss 
and award bids for the Town of Virgil’s 
American Rescue Funds for the following 
projects at Hope Lake Park: pavilion roof 
replacement, entrance sign, walking trail 
culvert pipes, a bridge replacement and 
Hope Lake parking lot. Bids were 
received and opened at the Town of 
Virgil’s regularly scheduled town board 
meeting held on October 10, 2024.  
 
This special meeting is open to the public 
and all interested parties may attend. 
Contact the office of the Town Clerk at 
(607) 835-6174, Ext. 2 for more 
information.            
                                     
Alane Van Donsel 
Virgil Town Clerk on Behalf of 
The Virgil Town Board 


